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11 August 2021 

 

Assalamu Alaikum Wr. Wb. 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

RE: Extension of Remote Learning for Foundation to Year 12 Students   
 

You will probably have heard that the current restrictions in metropolitan Melbourne will be 

extended for another seven days. The restrictions, including those applying to schools, will now 

remain in place until at least 11.59 pm on Thursday 19 August. 

 

Therefore, Foundation – Year 12 classes will continue to be conducted online via video live-

streaming. 

 

The live-streamed classes will be supplemented with tasks and activities that students are to 

access through the Weekly Work Schedule on Schoolbox. 

All students are required to participate in the live-streamed classes as per the period allocations 

and  timings outlined in their timetables that are accessible on Schoolbox. 

 

Parents and students are reminded that it is a school requirement for students to switch their 

cameras on for the entire duration of a period.  

 

Students of Year 4 and above who do not have access to a camera may consider borrowing a 

school’s device. This is particularly important for the completion of online assessments in these 

year levels.  
 

Please refer to the complete Remote Learning Directives for Students and Parents available on the 

Schoolbox link below: 

https://schoolbox.dulum.vic.edu.au/homepage/9251 

 

In the meantime, we pray that you stay safe and hope that students will be able to resume onsite 

learning soon. 

 

Regards, 

College Administration  

https://schoolbox.dulum.vic.edu.au/homepage/9251

